
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: June 23, 2022


Present: Richard & Chris Haller, and Jackie Proko


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The meeting 
was called to order at 7:02pm by Dick Haller. The minutes of the meeting held 
May 25th were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer!s report. The balance is $2,350.  
  
 Old Business 


Land Court has cleared the purchase of the Stevens Brook property. The closing 
is scheduled for June 30th. We will need a parking  area and a kiosk with 
appropriate signage for Land Grant funds to be released. Dick will speak with 
Brian Johnson.


Discussion of the recycling program was postponed until Bob Pellicane is able 
to attend.


The Walktober trail ride date was changed to a Sunday to avoid conflict with 
hunters. The Stevens Brook walk was not submitted as the Town did not own 
the property at the deadline for submission. Workdays will be scheduled when 
the property is secured.


The events scheduled are these:


Holland/Brimfield Trail Ride, Sunday, September 18th, 1:00-3:00


Quinebaug Woods Historic Walk, Sunday, October 16th, 10:00-11:30


Lumber was purchased to rebuild the existing bridge crossing Stevens Brook. 
The cost was $708.06. It was decided to not purchase a box spreader at this 
time.


New Business


Since Bob and Brock were not in attendance, Dick will contact them to see, if 
they wish to be reappointed. All members present are willing to continue to 
serve.




We will have a single meeting in July and August. It is scheduled for Wednesday, 
August 10th. It will be convened remotely, if this is still allowed


The meeting was adjourned at 7:29. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman 


